
-----Original Message----- 
From: mark.bocchetti@kodak.com 
Sent: Friday, September 08, 2006 1:19 PM 
To: AB95 Comments 
Subject: ids comments 

Attached (as a pdf file) are the comments of Eastman Kodak Company. 
 
Mark G. Bocchetti 
Assistant General Counsel 
Director, Patent Legal Staff 
Vice President, Legal Division 
(585) 477-3395 
 

 

(See attached file: ids_comm.pdf)  

 


























